## Craig, Sondra

**From:** Sr Sue Ernster FSPA <sernster@fspa.org>

**Sent:** Thursday, July 25, 2024 2:31 PM

To: ZZ Council Members Subject: REACH rezoning

Some people who received this message don't often get email from sernster@fspa.org. Learn why this is important

\*\*\* CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. \*\*\*

## Dear members:

I am writing to you to support the TND rezoning for the REACH Center. Because a supermajority vote is no longer needed, the circumstances have changed substantially and the rezoning should be considered. I walk often near the REACH Center. It is part of my neighborhood. The services it would like to provide are essential to our community and the remodeling within and perhaps on the roof for solar panels are reasonable. Also, the proposed solar panels is environmentally friendly, helping the neighborhood long term.

I work and live in the neighborhood. I believe this will benefit the community and neighborhood overall more than the detractors.

As an FSPA I work at St. Rose Convent at 912 Market St, La Crosse, WI 54601. I live at 803 Viterbo Dr, La Crosse, WI 54601.

Thank you for attention to my concerns and to your service to our community. Sue Ernster, FSPA FSPA President



912 Market St. | La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601 sernster@fspa.org | 1-608-791-5280

FSPA website | Facebook | Instagram | YouTube